THE UNIVERSITY OF NORTH CAROLINA
CHAPEL HILL

Division op Tiachir Training

July 4, 1939

Dr. Arthur Ramos
Praia do Russell 164
Rio de Janeiro,Brazil

Dear Sir:

Following a conversation recently with Mr. Ben W.
Cherrington, Chief, Division of Cultural Relations
in the Department of State at Washington, he gave me
your name as one who is very much interested in the
field of adult education in Brazil.

I have had considerable experience in Adult Education

in this country, having served as one of our state
directors of Adult Education, and am now teaching courses
in that field at the University of North Carolina. It
would be a real pleasure to me to learn more about the
Adult Education in your country. In that connection I
am wondering whether you would be kind enough to send

me some information concerning each of the following
points:

(1) Nature of the adult education program in your
country

(2) What are the future prospects for the development
of such a program, and what directions is it
likely to take?

(3) In what way is adult education financed in your
country?

(4) What are some of the unique characteristics or
practices being followed successfully in your
program of adult education?

If you have any materials describing or explaining your
program, | would be very appreciative if you might find
it possible to send me some of them.

Sincerely yours®N

Roben J. Maaake
Professor of Eaucation
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